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In light of rising food and                 
liquor costs, we will be                
implementing price                   
adjustments at the lodge. 
While this may present an                           
inconvenience for some 
members, we must take 
steps to ensure the lodge’s 
financial stability. We hope 
you understand our               
position and will continue 
to support your Pacifica 
Moose Lodge.                         
We  appreciate your                       
understanding and look                   
forward to your future                         
visits. 
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We need you more than ever! 

Please check your membership card and make sure your dues are current. Not only are you 

helping our community but you are  helping our Seniors at Moosehaven and our kids at 

Mooseheart. You also have a fun and safe place to come and have dinner and make new 

friends. So please renew your dues, we don't want to lose our Moose family members during 

these hard times. We here at the Pacifica lodge have come a long way to put our name back on 

the map with Moose International with our  membership. From down and almost out we are 

up and running strong, thanks to all of you.  

So please get your dues in. If your dues are current we thank you, if you would just like to help 

us out with a donation to keep our lodge a float, we still have bills to pay. PLEASE feel free to 

contact us or mail it in.   

 

Pacifica Moose Lodge 

776 Bradford Way     

Pacifica, CA 94044  

650 355 1540 

Due to the high costs of printing and postage. 
 
We are now going with a Digital Newsletter.  
Please make sure we have your current email addresses and 
Cell number so you can stay current with all the upcoming                                         
information.  
You can also check our Facebook 
page for information and changes 
made. 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/
Pacifica-Moose- 
 
Web site pacificamooselodge.org 
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   Tuesday  July 22nd 6pm 

      
      

        

      

      

Victoria Adams 

Ramona Barrera 

Brittany Borgo 

Sharon Burman 

John Collins 

Laura Collins 

Thomas Cottrell 

Malinda Cottrell 

Sabrina Delgado 

Dave Dummer 

Judy Field 
  

Rochelle Fretty 

Sandra Granados 

Michelle Gunderson 

Corey Gunderson 

Raymond Kurttila 

Larry Lewis 

Irene Muckerheide 

Jessica Orourke 
  

Rebecca Passanisi 

John Passanisi 

Maura Rodriguez 

Megan Rodriguez 

Josette Rodriguez 

Cheryl Sanderson 

Elaine Stone 
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Letter from The President: 

Hello all, 
 
       Were starting of July with a BANG. And when I say Bang I mean Fireworks. 
Our biggest fund raiser of the year is looking good from the start. We have a great  
group of volunteers,  helping load, sell and work together, to help raise funds for School Scholarships 
and other local groups who may need a little help through the year. So come down and support 
your Pacifica Moose Lodge, by buying your Safe and Sane Fireworks here with us. And one  
other note, we will be having a BBQ  on the 4th from 11am until 3pm followed by our Famous  
Shrimp Louie dinner at 6pm. Come on down, you may even win our weekly Queen of hearts drawing 
The pot is over  Three thousand dollars this week and the winner could be YOU!! 
 
         Last month we signed up over  18 new members into our Lodge, so join us in congratulating  
 and help to make them all feel welcomed. When you see new Moose Family faces in  
our Lodge feel free to introduce yourself. Just a hello and a small conversation goes a long way, and you could 
be meeting a new life long friend. Lets make joining the Moose one of the best decisions you’ve ever made. 
 
         The kids are out of school, families are going on vacations, we’re fixing things around the house 
and garden, and we’re as busy as ever doing and getting things done. Lets not forget to slow down  
and smell the roses, call family and friends we haven’t talked to in a long time.  And take time for 
yourself  to enjoy the things that make you happy. Were not here forever, so create great memories 
and share stories with others, you’ve earned it. 
 
          I’m thinking of  doing  a Friday night Dinner and a Movie, where we finish our dinner service 
 pull down the curtains that divide the two areas of the Social Quarters and show an old or new  
 film. I will bring this up during a dinner service to get some feed back.  Also maybe a kids sleep over 
before the kids go back to school, of course with parent supervision. I’m thinking a Saturday night, 
Hot dogs, popcorn, drinks, then a walk down our beautiful trail come back to S’mores  at the fire 
Pitt, then inside for our Movie. The next morning we get up set the tables and have our Pancake  
breakfast with the rest of our Moose members. I will work out the details and post it. 
 
           Remember this is your Lodge, if you have an idea bring it up, it may turn into a  
regular event. Please be ready to help chair your great idea with us. 
  
       
 Now let’s have some fun and make new memories. 
Thank you all, for your support 
 
Fraternally yours, 
Paul Lavorini 
Moose President      
2025-2026 
  
  
            

Attention  Moose Members!!!  

Moose Lodge General Membership Meetings 
 Will be held on the  2nd and 4th   Tuesday of the month at 7pm 
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From the  Sr Regent: 

  

 

Greetings All: 

 This is a call for Help!  The commitment that each of us made to Mooseheart and 
Moosehaven when we joined the Chapter is needed now more than ever. We need your 
help to make this year successful.  
Have you ever attended a Chapter meeting? Are you willing to attend a meeting, help 
when called upon and support our Chapter activities.  Each year the number of                  
Chapter members who attend meetings and assist with fundraisers gets smaller. 
We need help Now! Our children and seniors look to us to take care of them.                                     
We  cannot meet our responsibilities without the help and support of every Chapter 
member. For our Chapter to continue and be a success in fulfilling our obligations we 
need to know we have YOUR support. I look forward to seeing you at our next                
Chapter meeting: July 15th at 6 PM. 
  
Fun is this year’s theme and we had lots of fun at the last bunco fundraiser.  So much 
fun we have planned five more bunco fundraisers: on August 2, September 21,                             
October 19, November 22 and December 7.                                                                                                 
 
Also, our annual car show is August 10th. Don’t forget to purchase your fireworks at 
our lodge booth. 
 
  

I wish you all the best. Kind regards,  
I hope to see you at the lodge sometime.  
 
In Faith, Hope and Charity 
 
Peggy Ussery 
 Senior Regent    
2025-2026 
  

Attention WOTM Co Workers!! 

 “Women Of The Moose” 
Chapter Meeting will be held on the 3rd   

Tuesday of the month  at  6pm 
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  Hello everyone!    

   
Hello and welcome new Moose members to the Pacifica Moose Lodge #1944 you have joined a                  
well-known large and active lodge throughout California/Nevada.  
 
We are a five star Lodge consistently every year. I hope that some of you join up with the                                    
legionnaires or  women of the Moose  to get more involved with our events, fundraisers and mainte-
nance of the lodge inside as well as the outside.      
           
If you have skills that would be beneficial to the Lodge please let us know… We can always use the 
help. Many of our members are very friendly, so please introduce yourselves at any time so that we can 
strengthen our fraternity. Hopefully  you will be able to attend our biweekly general meetings here at 
the lodge, and we also encourage participation of our district  socials once a month at one of the lodges 
within our District. This is a great way to  meet so many  of our members at different lodges.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at our Thursday and Friday night dinners. 
 
Please read your newsletter there's so much information in here, we’d hate for you to miss out on some 
fun events.  
                                                    
I will see you around the lodge. 

I’d also like  to all  our volunteers for all your hard work and  dedication to keep our lodge strong. 
  
That's what being a Moose is all about . 
 
Fraternally yours,  
Tony Miranda 
Administrator  
2023-2024 
  

  
We would like to thank everyone who has paid their yearly  membership dues.  
Here are ways you can pay. 
Www.mooseintl.org  go to membership area/pay dues 
Send check to :  
Moose International Dues processing Center                                                
PO Box 88065 Chicago, IL  
Or Drop off Check to the lodge Recorders Office… 
Make sure you have your membership ID on your check and  
make check payable to Moose International 
Problems or need to replace your card ?   
Email   —  memberservices@mooseintl.org 
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 Moose Legionnaires,  

  

 I hope all of you are doing well, and in good health, we are halfway into the 
year and still have to start accomplishing things to do at the lodge. Fundraisers 
can still happen, so if you have ideas please feel free to mention at our next             
legion meeting July 20th at 12:30 p.m.  

 We are working on having a bus trip to Red hawk casino in the month of                   
October which would include two drink tickets, bag lunch, and $20 free play 
when you get to the casino. Cost of the trip will be determined within the next 
couple of months stay tuned.  

 The lodge is sponsoring a golf tournament in September if any of you 
know of a business that can donate raffle prizes or would like to donate                   
anything new that could be raffled off that would be greatly appreciated.  

 At the Moose Lodge there are many things to keep up,   if you are                          
interested in volunteering your time, that would be great.  

Maintenance of the building include trade work, electrical, plumbing, carpentry, 
painting, gardening, and janitorial. Please contact me if you would like to be                 
involved  

 

Remember to always do something good for someone each  and every day. 

  

John Gomez  

Moose Legion Chair 

JTG 125@yahoo.com 

2025-2026 
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Greetings: 

My name is Moses Gines, 

I recently retired from the US Air Force and currently work at the San Francisco                           

VA Medical Center as a Training Specialist.  I have been a member of the Pacifica Lodge 

since 2014 and am looking forward to starting up our Valued-Veterans program.   

Our first step is to make a listing of the Veterans within our Lodge. I will be leaving a                 

roster at the upstairs bar - please sign it and provide the following info if you are                 

US Military Veteran: 

Name 

Branch 

Rank 

Years Served 

In doing so, we will begin to gain access to Valued Veteran information, resources, and 

programs throughout the entire Moose Organization.   We are also taking a step towards 

recognizing special veterans from our community.  Additionally, there are ways that all 

members of our Lodge can support Veterans and participate in upcoming events. 

More info can be found on the California / Nevada Moose website:                                                  

Valued Veterans – The Moose (ca-nvmoose.org) 

Please feel free to contact me at mosesgines@yahoo.com or (650) 393-9307 with any 
questions or concerns, thanks. 
 

Sincerely, 

Moses C. Gines  

Pacifica Moose Legionnaire  

https://www.ca-nvmoose.org/veterans/
mailto:mosesgines@yahoo.com
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What is the Moose Legion?  

Dedicated members of the Loyal Order of Moose continually look for ways to                 

provide even greater service to our children at Mooseheart and our senior               

members at Moosehaven. The Moose Legion provides a venue for these                   

enthusiastic members to direct and lead special programs that accomplish this                 

fraternal mission. 

Who belongs to the Moose Legion?  

Moose Legionnaires come from all walks of life and occupations. They are leaders 

in their communities and they prevail in positions  of responsibility and                

leadership within the Moose fraternity. Each Moose Legionnaire believes strongly 

in  doing some good  thing for someone each day. Membership in the Moose     

Legion is the stepping stone to the Honorary Degrees of our Order – the          

Fellowship Degree of Honor and the Pilgrim Degree of Merit. Being called to      

receive these Honorary Degrees within the Loyal Order of Moose is only possible 
through recognized achievements in the Lodge and Moose Legion. 

Why should I consider joining the Moose Legion?            

Membership in the Degree of Service offers you additional  opportunities to 

serve childhood and old age, and opens the door to you and your family for 

theme parties, sporting events, community service projects and other unique         

activities available only to members of the Moose Legion.  Moose Legion                  

Celebrations are held at various Lodges within the jurisdiction of your Moose                

Legion, and serve as a means to share ideas and enjoy good times with fellow 

Moose Legionnaires.  

Leadership skills may be developed through the Moose Legion Committee of 

your Lodge or within the Moose Legion jurisdiction. 

How do I join the Moose Legion? Simply complete and sign an application for 

membership available from any Moose Legionnaire. Then submit the application, 

along with the required fee and dues  as shown on the application, to the Moose 

Legion Secretary. You will be notified as to the date, time and location of the 

next Moose  Legion conferral ceremony. 
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Women of the Moose 

        Established 1913 
 

 

 

Who are the Women of the Moose? 

The Women of the Moose, established in 1913, as a unit of Moose International. Our members work in harmony with  

other members of The Moose Lodge to provide a helping hand to those in need. 

 

What do the Women of the Moose do? 

The Women of the Moose provide social, educational and community service opportunities to its members, as well as 

sporting events and activities geared toward the entire family. Our members are enthusiastic, they bring a special                    

passion and commitment to the Moose fraternity. But don’t think the Women of the Moose are all work and no play-they 

also bring a unique brand of fun and energy to their meetings and functions. 

Our members dedicate countless volunteer hours each year to over 1,400 Chapters across the United States and Canada 

as well as their communities. More importantly, the Women of the Moose is one of the largest contributors to the                   

support and maintenance of Mooseheart Child City and School and Moosehaven Retirement care facility. On an annual 

basis, the Women of the Moose throughout the fraternity donate more than one million dollars to support programs and                     

activities at these two campuses. 

The Women of the Moose are the sole financial providers for the following: 

 Mooseheart School 

 Moosehaven pharmacy assistance 

 Moosehaven daily needs 

 Mooseheart physical and occupational therapy 

 The girls and boys athletic program 

 Necessities for each new child to get the right start at Mooseheart 

 Moosehaven vision, hearing and dental needs 

 Christmas items at Mooseheart and Moosehaven 

 The music program at Mooseheart 

 The beauty and Barber shop at Moosehaven 

In addition, our Chapters have provided over 8 Million dollars this past year in service to others in our                      

communities. 

Who is eligible to become a Women of the Moose? 

Any female member in good standing in the Lodge is eligible to apply for membership in the Women of the Moose. 

How do you join the Women of the Moose? 

Simply complete and sign the Women of the Moose portion of the Application and present it, along with the required 

dues, to any Women of the Moose officer. She will endorse your application and start the membership process. The           

Chapter Treasurer will verify your eligibility and process your application.  
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Sickness & Distress 
 

We hope everyone is doing well   
Please be safe and healthy. 

 
 Get well wishes to Sister Carla Watson as she is recovering from a knee replacement, we hope 

you are feeling better. Hope to see you soon. 
 Get well wishes to Brother Tom Mattias as he is recovering from a recent hospital stay. We 

hope you are feeling better soon.  
 Get well wishes to Sister Joyce White as she is recovering from a recent cataract surgery.  
 Get well wishes to Sister Annette Arredondo as she is recovering from some major burns to 

her hands. We hope you are feeling better soon. 
 Get well wishes to Brother Anthony Takapautolo as he is recovering from a foot injury that he 

is unable to walk around.  
 Get well Wishes to Brother Robert Leon as he is recovering from a procedure. Our prayers 

are with you for a speedy recovery.  
 Our thoughts are with Brother Detleff Luebben as he is recovering from some ongoing               

challenges. We offer our continued support during this difficult time. 
 We are happy to report that Brother Denny Dickow is up and around after he sustained                   

injuries to his hip and leg.  
 We’d like to extend our heartfelt wishes for a strong and complete recovery for Brother Tom 

Wayne as he was involved in a serious accident.  
 Thoughts and Prayers go out to Sister Jean Camozzi, as she is dealing with some health                  

issues. We hope you are feeling better soon. Your Moose family is here for you. 
 Our deepest condolences to Brother John Holtz and Sister Kim Galardi on the recent    

passing of his son and her brother David. Our thoughts and prayers are you both during this 
difficult time. Your Moose family is here for you. May he Rest in Eternal Peace. 

 
 We’d appreciate your Prayers and  good thoughts for our long time members Charlie and                   

Carol Bell, they recently moved to Mooseheart to live out their Golden years, unfortunately 
they are both having some health issues. Please keep them in your prayers.  

   
 

If you know of someone who is ill or in need of help,  
please let us know. 
 
Justin Cottrell 
 
Chaplin 
 2025-2026 
moosechaplain1944@gmail.com 
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  Hours of Operation: 
Monday Closed 

Tuesday and Wednesday 5:00pm to 9:00pm 
Thursday and  Friday  5:00pm to 10:00pm 

Saturday & Sunday 12pm to 6pm (Subject to change) 
Dinner Service:  Thursday & Friday 6:00pm to 7:45pm 

                                                                                                            
Bar Service will remain open until 10:00pm 

 

Members MUST have their Membership Cards                                                
in hand to Enter the 

 Social Quarters, purchase dinners, drinks                                       
THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS 

 

  
 

  

Members 
And Qualified 
Guests Only 
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As a reminder ... 
 

Our lodge operates by VOLUNTEERS they put in a lot of time 
and effort to make this place what it is today, where you can 
come and have a great time and a safe environment for all.  

 

Please make sure that we all take care of OUR lodge.  

For Thursday and Friday night dinners, let’s be patient with the                          
volunteers at the bar, in the kitchen and with our kid servers.  
Let’s also make sure that we are picking up after ourselves, for 
example, under your dinner tables crumbs, fries etc.. Also 
please bring your cocktail glasses back up to the bar when 
your done, our kids are not allowed to pick them up as they are 
minors.    

Remember they don’t work for you, they work with you.                               
It’s a team effort.   

 

Thank you to our regular volunteers for cooking, cleaning,          
shopping, setting up for parties, bartenders, office work and  
getting stuff done on our fix it list.  

 

Don’t forget if you would like to help around the lodge all you 
need to do is come on in and just ask.. We could sure use more 
Volunteers around the lodge. 

 

Remember this is your lodge too, so please treat it like you 
would your own home. 
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Visitation Policy 

1st Visit — Guest 

   2nd Visit — Friend 

   3rd Visit — Enroll as a                                        

NEW MEMBER…. 

Sign in your guest..  

Guest Book Is At The Front Door               

or ask the Bartender 

PLEASE  REMEMBER WE ARE                                                                    

A MEMBERS ONLY CLUB... 
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ATTN: Members.. 

 

 

Please respect the Handicap                            

parking stalls.  

Please make sure you have your                 

Handicap Placker or Sticker showing.  

We would also like to keep these stalls 

open for our elder and disabled          

members in need of those parking 

spots. 

Also please DO NOT block any                  

Doorways, Containers or the Red 

Zones as this is a hazard and                          

Emergency Vehicles cannot                            

park if needed  

Please respect our Members and the 

rules of the lodge. 
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 Scholarships Awarded to Terra Nova and Oceana High School Class of 2025 
Students 

We are proud to recognize and support some of Pacifica’s outstanding                    
students from our local high schools—Terra Nova and Oceana—through our 
annual scholarship program. This year, the Pacifica Moose Lodge awarded 
over $2,000 in scholarships to deserving members of the Class of 2025! 

 

Among the recipients are several students who have given back to our Lodge 
through volunteer work, including Jameson and Jordan, both of whom have 
dedicated countless hours as part of our dinner wait staff program. Their 
dedication and service have earned each of them a $500 scholarship in                
appreciation of their contributions. 

 

In addition, we are thrilled to recognize this year’s Moose scholarship                            
recipients: 

 

  Willam Cole– Plans to attend Skyline College to get his associates degree. 
His current goal is to join the Peace Corps. 

 Giavanna Finale– Plans to become a Pediatric Speech-Language 
Pathologist. 

 Lily Zhao– Wants to focus more on volunteering and giving back to her     
community. 

 Carmen Nie– Plans on attending San Jose State and majoring in pre-
nursing. 

 Athziri Lopez– Plans on attending San Francisco State and majoring in Fine 
Arts & Art History. 

 Kaylee Price– Wants to focus and pursue more on education. 

 Ashling Edwards– Plans on attending the University of Hawaii at Manoa.   

     

These remarkable students represent the values of service, ambition, and 
community spirit that the Moose Lodge is proud to support. By investing in 
their futures, we’re also investing in the future of our community. Congratu-
lations to all of our recipients—we can’t wait to see what you accomplish 
next! 
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Price: $160.00                         
includes: 

Bagged Lunch, Golf,                        
Golf Cart, Prizes 

New York Steak Dinner                         
following tournament 

Guest for dinner                     
$25.00 each 
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Steak (Thursdays Only)  $20.00 
Surf & Turf (Thursdays Only) $23.00 
Cheese Burgers   $12.00 
Double Cheese Burgers  $16.00 
Shrimp & Fries   $12.00 
Chicken Wings & Fries  $10.00 
Hot Dogs & Fries   $8.00 
 
Prime Rib: Must be signed up. 
Prime Rib (Every 2nd Friday)  $24.00 
7/4– Shrimp Louie $16.00/Fish & Chips $12.00 

7/18 -Chicken Fried Steak        $16.00 
7/25 -Meatloaf    $16.00 
 ————————————— 
8/1- Shrimp Louie/Fish & Chips     $16.00           
8/15- Chicken Fried Steak  $16.00 
8/22- Meatloaf    $16.00 
 —————————————                                                                      
8/29 - Breakfast for Dinner  $16.00 
 Kid Server Fundraiser 
 

 

Prawns (3)    $4.00 
Fries     $4.00 
Onion Rings    $4.00 
Veggies    $4.00 
Garden Salad   $7.00 

  

  

 
 Prime Rib dinner, you must 
be signed up by the Tuesday 
before and Any orders over    

4 will need to be                   
pre paid. 

 
 You must have your                  

membership card with you to 
purchase dinner and drinks. 

No exceptions. 
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We are not a fast 
food restaurant, 

your food is made 
fresh every                   

order. 
Please be patient. 

Remember, 
 we are all                         
volunteers  
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Attention Members: 

  

 Thursday Steak night and Friday night specials will be limited, so first come 

first serve until we run out.  

 Sign up sheets for Prime Rib will still be in social quarters. Any reservations 

for Prime Rib of 4 or more will require prepayment to be valid. Must be 

signed up on the Tuesday before.  

 Also, all Moose events/parties will require prepayment at the time of sign 

up.  

 Please also remember if you do sign up for any of these events, if for some 

reason you cannot show up please give us a call to let us know.                                                         

It is very costly to us for food preparation.  
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August 6th & 20th 
 

$8.00 Per Person 
 7-9pm          

 

Hosted by The Legion 
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Hi, my name is John Gomez and I am the lead of the maintenance crew.  

I am here to let you know that if you'd like to volunteer at our Moose Lodge 

we are always looking for help in various things to repair and maintain . 

Tradesman's are always needed such as electricians Carpenters,                           

plumbers and painters.                

Other areas also include janitorial cleaning to the bathrooms, vacuuming 

the carpets in the social quarters and mopping of the floors.  

We are always looking for help for Thursday and Friday night kitchen 

crews, which include cooking, plating and prepping meals.  

We are also proud of how our lodge looks on the outside we try and                     

maintain it with weeding, and trash pickup. 

With your help we can keep our lodge well maintained and beautiful, if 

you have any other special talents that you can contribute, it would be 

greatly  appreciated . 

If you're interested please contact me at jtg1257@yahoo.com and I will                        

reply as soon as possible  

 

Thank you  

John Gomez  

Maintenance Chair 
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In order for the Pacifica Moose 

Lodge to keep selling fireworks, 

we are obligated to do 2 hours of 

a beach cleanup for each day 

(above), we would appreciate 

any help from our members. We 

have sign up sheets at the lodge, 

if you decide to go and help with 

out signing up please sign in at 

the beach that day under the 

Moose Lodge.  

This fundraiser is our                     

biggest one of the year and 

it benefits our community 

from sports to schools and 

more.. 
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Pacifica Women of the Moose Chapter #1595 

 “Christmas in October” Holiday Craft Faire 

        Saturday, October 11, 2025 9AM to 3 PM 

776 Bradford Way 
 

Table space location will be assigned by Women of the Moose 
Set up time is 8 AM.  We ask that vendors be out by 4 PM. 
Limited to 1 table each (chairs included) 
Menu for Snack Bar undetermined 
Handcrafted items only  
Request each vendor to donate one item for fundraiser raffle that benefit 

Moose Charities 
Questions?  Email pus52648@aol.com 
Checks will not be cashed until the week of evetthe event 
        

  -------- -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name _________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address _________________________________________________ 

Phone _________________________________________________________ 

Email __________________________________________________________ 

What are you selling? 

 

 

Yes, I wish to be a vendor at the October 11th event.  I enclose payment for the following: 

 Moose Active Member @ $30 each =  $_______________     Membership  #___________________________ 
  
 Non-Moose Member    @ $35 each = $________________ 
 

Mail to:   Pacifica Women of the Moose         Checks payable to 
             Holiday Craft Faire    “Pacifica WOTM Chapter #1595” 
  776 Bradford Way 
  Pacifica, CA 94044 

mailto:pus52648@aol.com
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Saturday June 28th thru Friday July 4th Fireworks booth 
Saturday August 16th WOTM Car show information to come soon 

Saturday September 20th Golf Tournament (Sharp Park)                            
Saturday October 11th WOTM Christmas Craft Fair 

Saturday October 25th Kids Halloween Trunk or Treat 
Adult Halloween Dinner/Dance 

Saturday December 20th Kids Breakfast with Santa 
 

(Dates are subject to change) 
Members and Qualified guests only 
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Drawings will be Friday at 7:30pm 
Make sure you have your membership card                                                                                      
NO CARD NO TICKETS NO EXCEPTIONS 
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President - Paul Lavorini 

Vice President -  Ron Solis 

Past President - Tony Johnson  

Chaplain - Justin Cottrell 

Administrator - Tony Miranda 

Treasure -  Cynthia Ussery 

Trustee 1st year - Chris Gigliotti  

Trustee 2nd year - Audrey Nauer-Allen  

Trustee 3rd year -  OPEN 

Sargent at Arms - Daniel Basques Jr 

Inner Guard - John Gomez 

Outer Guard - Steven Gomez 
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For more information or to schedule a donation, call 877-258-4825 or                                                 

visit us at vitalant.org  

Why Give Blood? 

 Blood is needed every two seconds.  

 About one in seven people entering a hospital needs blood.  

 Blood is always needed for treatment of accident victims, cancer patients, hemophiliacs and surgery pa-

tients.  

 Blood cannot be manufactured or harvested. 

 Only 37 percent of our country's population is eligible to give blood, and less than 10 percent donate 

annually. 

 What if everyone eligible to donate became complacent and decided they didn't need to donate because 

someone else would? 

 What if there wasn't enough donated blood available when you, a loved one - anyone - needed it?  

 Our blood supply comes from caring donors like you. It takes about one hour of your time. When you 

give blood, it gives someone another smile, another hug, another chance. It is the gift of life. 
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District Socials 

  
 July 12th Hayward Castro Valley  

August 23rd Santa Cruz District Social/Picnic 

Lunch is served at 1pm 

District Social Begins at 2pm Raffle Prizes to follow 

(Times and places are subject to change) 

Hayward Castro-Valley 1491 
20835 Rutledge Rd 

Castro Valley, CA 94546 

(510) 537-0830 
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776 Bradford Way, Pacifica, CA 94044  650-355-1540 May/June 2025 

2025-2026 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

 

One Moose  

Elected Officers 2025-2026 

President Paul Lavorini    

Vice President Ron Solis  

Past President  Tony Johnson 

Chaplain  Justin Cottrell  

Treasurer Cynthia Ussery 

Administrator Tony Miranda  

Trustee 1st year Chris Gigliotti  

Trustee  2nd year  Audrey Nauer-Allen 

Trustee  3rd year  OPEN 

 Appointed Officers 

Sgt. At Arms  Daniel Basques Jr 

Inner Guard  John Gomez  

Outer Guard   Steven Gomez  

  

 

 

Women of the Moose 

Elected Officer 2025/2026 

Senior Regent            Peggy Ussery 

Jr Past Regent  Audrey Nauer-Allen       

Treasurer                 Cynthia Ussery 

Secretary  Debbie Blanchard 

Appointed Officers 

Guide   Betsey Bancroft     

  

Chairman 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven   Staci Diaz 

Fraternal Activities         Angela Wills 

Membership           

Higher Degrees   Ellie Tippett       
  

  

          

Lodge Social Quarters 
Hours of Operation  

 

Sunday:     12pm-6pm                                                                                                            
Monday:         Closed   
Tuesday:    5pm-9pm  
Wednesday:  5pm-9pm  
Thursday:    5pm-10pm 
Friday:         5pm-10pm 
Saturday:      12pm-6pm 
 
Thursday and Friday 
Dinner Service from  
6pm-7:45pm 
 All Hours are subject to change 

Lodge Email: 

lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Chapter Email:                                                

chapter1595@mooseunits.org 

Newsletter Editors: 

LOOM & WOTM 

Email articles & news to 

Lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Pacifica Moose Lodge Newsletter 
Loyal Order of Moose #1944 

Women of the Moose Chapter #1595 
 

Have you checked out our                    
Facebook Page? 

There you can see pictures from 
our events and also get                    

information about up coming 
events . 

So go check it out and “Like the 
page” 

https://www.facebook.com/
pages/Pacifica-Moose-

mailto:lodge1944@mooseunits.org
mailto:chapter1595@mooseunits.org
mailto:Lodge1944@mooseunits.org
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 

Shrimp  
Louie/Fish 
Chips 

6pm-7:45 

5 

Beach 
Clean-up 

8am  

6 7 

Lodge 
Closed 

8 

One                   
Moose             
General              
Meeting 
7pm 

9 10 11 

Prime Rib 
6pm-
7:45pm 
Sign up  
required  

12 

District 
Social 
Hayward 

12pm 

13 14 

Lodge 
Closed 

15 

WOTM             
General              
Meeting 
6pm 

16 17 18 

Chicken 
Fried 
Steak 

6pm-7:45 

19 

Beach 
Clean-up 

9am  

20 

Sunday 
Breakfast 

9am-

12pm 

21 

Lodge 
Closed 

22  

One                   
Moose             
General              
Meeting 
7pm 

23 24 25 

Meatloaf 

6pm-7:45 

26 

Beach 
Clean-up 

9am  

27 28 

Lodge 
Closed 

29 30 31   

July 2025 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 

Shrimp  
Louie/Fish 
Chips 

6pm-7:45 

2 

3 4 

Lodge 
Closed 

5 6 

Line                    
Dancing 
7pm 

 

7 8 

Prime Rib 
6pm-
7:45pm 
Sign up  

9 

10 11 

Lodge 
Closed 

12 

One                   
Moose             
General              
Meeting 
7pm 

13 14 15 

Chicken 
Fried 
Steak 

6pm-7:45 

16 

WOTM 

Car Show 
9am-3pm 

17 

  

18 

Lodge 
Closed 

19 

WOTM             
General              
Meeting 
6pm 

20 

Line                    
Dancing 
7pm 

21 22 

Meatloaf 

6pm-7:45 

23 

District 
Social/
Picnic 

Santa 
Cruz 1pm 

24 25 

Lodge 
Closed 

26 

One                   
Moose             
General              
Meeting 
7pm 

27 28 29 

Breakfast 
for Dinner 

6pm-7:45 

30 

31       

August 2025 


